Towneley Holmes, Burnley, Lancashire BB11 3DF Tel: 01282 683010 • Fax: 01282 683012 www.unity-college.com • enquiries@unity.lancs.sch.uk

12 December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

End of Term Arrangements

The Autumn Term concludes on **Friday 22 December 2023**. The College will close at the slightly earlier time of **1.45pm**.

Should any parents and carers prefer for their child to remain in college until 3.10pm, they are welcome to do so. Staff will be available to supervise children. Should you wish your child to remain in college, please email e.johnson@unity.lancs.sch.uk

The Spring Term begins on Monday 8 January 2024.

On behalf of the governors and staff at Unity College, I wish you all a wonderful Christmas and a happy, healthy new year.

Thank you for all of your support this year.

Jane Richardson

J. No.

Headteacher

UNITY PASSION RESPECT